
SYRESHAM GARDENING CLUB 

Our first meeting of the New Year was sadly poorly attended but we watched part of a film on 

Monty Don’s Italian gardens followed by coffee and a quiz.  February meeting will be a visit to 

Thenford for a Snowdrop day – and then on March 20th we have a visit from Darren Webster head 

gardener at Thenford who will talk to us about Michael Heseltine’s renowned gardens which we 

hope will enhance the enjoyable experience you have already had of this amazing garden.  Tuesday 

April 17th will be our A.G.M. ad we do invite you to come along and join us .  This year we have 

planned more visits to gardens and hopefully either a gardening show or Wisley. 

Dot. 

  


